
TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Troy Niemeyer, Finance Director 

DATE: February 6, 2025 

SUBJECT: Utility Assistance Program Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action requested at this time.   
 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Staff have done research on the Lifeline program, which offers a 50% discount to qualified 
residents. We will discuss our findings, including the potential budgetary implications.  
 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Be fiscally responsible and develop sustainable financial strategies. 
 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 n/a 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
n/a 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. none 
 
 


